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This Week
Welcome Back: We hope you all enjoyed the half-term break.

Sports Day: Our Sports Week will be from 20th-24th June, with Sports Day on the 

morning of Friday 24th June from 9.30-11.45am. Parents and carers are invited to join 

their child for the activities, which will be held on the Forest School field and games 

area. Children are invited to wear the sporting colours of their class’s chosen country, 

details of which will be sent home by teachers soon.

Transition Webinar: Dimensions UK are presenting an online seminar titled “Preparing 

for your child’s transition to adulthood” for parents & carers of children leaving school 

in the summer of 2023 or 2024. You can find out more and book your place online here:

www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/preparing-for-your-childs-transition-to-adulthood-basics-

and-banana-skins-tickets-354483388357 

Building Work: We are very pleased with how the building work for our new classrooms 

is progressing. This week the building’s foundations have been laid as we all adjust to 

the new environment.

Letters Home
Astronauts & Pilots: RNLI visit letter & consent form. (Sent home in bags.)

Headteacher’s Award Winners
Hazel, Pioneers - Using the internal phone independently.

Marcus, Pioneers - Showing great initiative to get help.

Fleur, Adventurers - Helping a member of the public with First Aid.

Frances, Globetrotters - Great work about the Galapagos Islands.

Yoimoji of the Week: Sampson
Sampson is an Enthusiastic bull. We are using “Yoimojis” in our 

Assemblies, to help with learning and celebrating OFSTED’s 

Fundamental British Values.

Yoimoji is a blend of the Japanese words “yoi” (good) and “emoji” 

(slang for character.) You can see our Yoimoji posters on our 

website’s news pages.

http://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/preparing-for-your-childs-transition-to-adulthood-basics-and-banana-skins-tickets-354483388357
http://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/preparing-for-your-childs-transition-to-adulthood-basics-and-banana-skins-tickets-354483388357


Class News from Adventurers

We have had a marvellous week in Adventurers. We started the week by designing 

submarines and exploring the temperature of different waters. We then had a 

brilliant time at Chessington. 
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